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Tuesday 14th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Rand Farm Year 3/4 Residential  
 
Thank you to those who have confirmed their child’s space for the March Residential visit to Rand 
Farm with the £10 deposit.  
 
If you have not yet paid the deposit to secure your child’s place, you can still do so.  Unfortunately, 
if you have not paid the deposit by Friday 17th January your child will not be able to join the 
Residential as we need to confirm exact numbers with Rand Farm next week. You can do this 
through Wisepay or bring cash to the School Office. 
 
The remaining balance of £75.00 has been set up on your child’s Wisepay account and can now be 
paid in instalments (or in full if preferred) up until 23rd March.  Further details will be sent out in due 
course including which days the children will go and what they will need to take with them. There 
will also be a parent meeting arranged for nearer the time.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office if you have any queries concerning payment of 
this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Catherine Fussey 
School Business Manager 
 


